
 
DATE: November 7, 2000 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 92-45 by The YMCA . 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the revised plan for the above rezoning petition. The plan has been revised to reflect the 
relocation of the service along Sharon Hills Road and address issues regarding building heights.  Since these 
changes do not alter the intent of the development or add additional square footage and are minor, I am 
administratively approving this revised plan. Please use this revised plan when evaluating requests for 
building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
 
The owner as per the requirements of the conditional plan has notified the adjoining owners of this change.  
As of this date none of the adjoining owners have contacted this office regarding this change. 
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